
The Cornonation of King Charles III 

(Friday 3rd May 2023) 

The children came dressed to school 
in red, white and blue and in the af-
ternoon parents joined us in the hall 
for afternoon tea and Royal Bingo. 

The children enjoyed making regal crowns and created invitations for their parents 
and carers.  

KS2 children created some fantastic writing describing what they would do if they 
were a King or Queen for the day. They had some great ideas including meeting fa-
mous  people, buying fancy cars , banning cigarettes and planting flowers . 

 

We all enjoyed some delicious cakes and sandwiches and then 
had a game of royal bingo!  

Everyone had a lovely time and it was a great way to start 
the bank holiday weekend of celebrations for His Royal 
Highness King Charles III. 

For the Kings Coronation the staff and children at PACE invited in parents 
and carers to help us celebrate this Royal occasion, 


